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Compliance with the Protection of Personal Information Act (POPIA) 

At Stax of Wood, we are committed to safeguarding the personal information of our employees, 

clients, and stakeholders in full compliance with the Protection of Personal Information Act (POPIA). 

We have implemented the necessary measures to ensure the secure collection, processing, storage, 

and disposal of personal information in accordance with the Act. Our policies and procedures are 

designed to uphold data privacy, prevent unauthorized access, and maintain transparency in how 

personal data is used. 

Should you have any queries regarding our data protection practices, please feel free to contact us at 

+27 71 077 0562 or gustav@staxofwood.com. 
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